
 
 
 

Days Bay wastewater overflow incident 
Works Status Update 

UPDATE 17 - 30/08/2024 - DAYS BAY WASTEWATER OVERFLOW 

Kia Ora Koutou 

With bad weather impacting work on site, our team advises that the target for re-commissioning has been moved out 

to early next week.  The team advises the following: 

Construction on site 

• The Commissioning plan is being developed. 

• Pipework is installed in the manholes (see photos below) and today the drilling into the Pump Station wall will 

be completed so that the pipework can be installed. 

• Hutt Valley Welding are onsite today to complete the connection in the pump station. 

• The contractors are laying the other external pipework. 

 

      

Sucker Trucks 

• These continue to work around the clock and staff have been rostered to keep to this programme over the 

weekend. 

• There have been possible overflows during the heavy rain this week into Days Bay as the trucks were unable 

to keep up with the demand. 

Note many other sites across the region also overflowed during this period. 

• The trucks are continuing to dispose in the York Bay Pump Station rather than the Seaview WWTP. 

 



 
Safety 

• Traffic is still being managed as per approved TMP. 

• There was an issue with the Double Decker Buses earlier in the week, but the Traffic Team advises there is no 

further problems. 

Environmental 

• Reinstatement plan is still being developed, particularly in the area of vegetation which had to be removed. 

• The project team are meeting with the planning consultant regarding the Section 330 application next week. 

 

A further update will be provided on Tuesday. 

 

ENDS 


